
March 3, 2016

Judy S Hanson
903 Timber Creek Dr
York, SC 29745

The Honorable Nikki R Haley
1205 Pendleton St
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Honorable Nikki Haley,

I am writing to you with a request. I have notified the SC DOT and the Forestry
Commission of the request, but, with no response.

There is a portion of SC Hwy 49/ Charlotte Hwy in York County that is dangerous to
travel. The big trees that are growing on the side of the road are leaning toward the road.
It's not a matter of "if they are gonna fall, but when they are gonna fall." With all the
rain and wind we've had lately I am surprised they haven't came crashing down already.
This hwy is heavily travelled everyday. School buses go up and down it daily. There
have been a few close calls already.

Please, please, see if you can expedite the work order that the SC DOT said has been
issued about 9 months ago, when I first reported this.

The exact location is 1.5 miles just after turning off SC49/SC274 onto SC49 Charlotte
Hwy heading toward the city ofY ork. I have enclosed a picture, but, it only shows a few
of the trees. They are on both sides of the road for about 'li mile.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

~/-xIa:-~
P Judy Hanson
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